From: mary bos

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Avista ue-170485/ug-170486
Date: Monday, October 30, 2017 11:37:22 AM

We are on a fixed income with only a 2.3 increase in years and they want to increase electric
bills way over our increase it should be more inline with our S.S. Thank you
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